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Parent Bulletin 19th April 

Our mission this week: 

 

Our pupils have made an excellent start back at school this week, we have had assemblies 

which remain focused on Easter. This half term the school value we are focusing on is 

excellence and pupils have been reminded what is expected of them in order to be 

rewarded these achievement points by members of staff. Pupils awarded excellence points 

are those who fully apply themselves to their learning and perform to the best of their 

ability throughout the day. 

Thankfully our kitchens are repaired and reopened following their brief closure at the end of 

the last term. I would like to thank you again for your support and patience through this 

period and I am grateful regular use of the canteen has resumed! 

Achievement 

This week the pupil who has achieved the most excellent points is:  

Rebecca L Y8  

The pupils who have achieved the highest number of achievement points in their year group 

are: 

Mason H Y7  

Sophia R Y8  

Jack J Y9 

Caitlin L Y10  



“You are the light of the world.” 
 

   

 

Max L Y11 

 

Well done to all of these pupils who have won a queue jump pass for the next week. 

Careers 

This week have had Clarendon College in school to deliver a careers fair with all pupils, this 

was enjoyable and informative event where pupils had ‘hands on’ experience of different 

opportunities for post 16 study. 

Exams 

As we approach exam season we are preparing all pupils for this in school. For the next two 

weeks we have the year 10 mock examinations, during period five today we held a practise 

for year 10 pupils so they know what to expect on Monday in the first of their mock 

examinations. Good luck everyone! 

This week our year 11 pupils have completed their MFL speaking and listening exams while 

our artists have completed their 10-hour Art exams. In three weeks’ time the exam season 

will fully commence and there will be revision sessions offered throughout the May half 

term break. 

Duke of Edinburgh 

If your child has signed up for Duke of Edinburgh please ensure the deposit is paid so that 

they can begin working towards their award. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Ms Gilligan 

 

 

 

 

 

 


